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We’ve enjoyed celebrating British Science Week through assemblies, 

live lessons, a visit from a scientist, exploring the frogspawn in the 

Nature Garden pond and taking part in experiments during our science 

lessons! Make sure to ask your children about what they’ve been up to 

– we wonder if they can name the three different sciences they learnt about on 

Thursday? Look out for pictures on our Year 2 Blog. 

 

               4 x 5 = 20              6 x 5 = 30 

               5 x 5 = 25              7 x 5 = 35 

  

    Friday 21st March - Scholastic Book Fair Sale in the Gallery  

    3-4pm. 

 
 

 
 

This week in phonics we have been learning to spell contractions. These 
are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 21st March: can’t, 
we’d, I’ve, couldn’t, you’ll, should’ve, didn’t, could’ve, aunt, father  

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If 

you need an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return 

homework with your child’s name on and in their folders. 

Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support. 

The Year 2 Team  


